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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION  

 
 
 

EBAM/08/60 
 
 

June 18, 2008 
 
 
To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Executive Board Travel 
 
 
The Secretary has received the following memoranda: 

1. From Mr. Gakunu, dated June 10, 2008. 
 
Please inform the Executive Board that my Alternate, Mr. Samuel Itam, will travel to 
Nouakchott, Mauritania on official Fund business to participate in the meeting of the 
African Caucus scheduled to take place on August 1–2, 20008. Mr. Itam plans to take 
three personal days while on mission. 
 
He intends to leave Washington, D.C. on Tuesday, July 29, 2008 and return on or 
about Sunday, August 10, 2008. 

 
2. From Mr. Gakunu, dated June 16, 2008. 

 
Please inform the Executive Board that my Senior Advisor,  
Mr. Ahmed Ndyeshobola, will travel to Maseru in Lesotho on official Fund business 
to participate in a meeting of the Deputies of the Panel for Africa Group I 
Constituency of the IMF and the World Bank. He is scheduled to leave  
Washington, D.C. on Tuesday, July 1, 2008 and return on or about Monday, July 7, 
2008. 
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3. From Mr. Henriksson, dated June 17, 2008. 
 
a. Please inform the Executive Board that I will be traveling to Reykjavik, Iceland on 
official Fund business to participate in the Article IV mission. 
 
I will be leaving Washington, D.C. on Monday, June 30, 2008 and return on or about 
Wednesday, July 2, 2008. 
 
b. Please inform the Executive Board that my Senior Advisor, Mr. Bjorn Olafsson, 
will be traveling to Reykjavik, Iceland on official Fund business to participate in the 
Article IV mission. 
 
Mr. Olafsson will be leaving Washington, D.C. on Wednesday, June 25, 2008 and 
return on or about Thursday, July 3, 2008. 

 
4.           From Mr. Kotewa, dated June 18, 2008. 
 

Would you please inform the Executive Board that, I plan to travel on official Fund 
business to participate in the Asia Innovation Initiative Meetings, held in Fukuoka, 
Japan, from July 7–8, 2008. 
 
I intend to leave Washington on July 4, 2008 and return on July 9, 2008. 

 
5.           From Mr. Rojas, dated June 18, 2008. 
 

Would you please inform the Executive Board that, I plan to travel on official Fund 
business to participate in the Asia Innovation Initiative Meetings, held in Fukuoka, 
Japan, from July 7–8, 2008. 

 
In the absence of objection by the close of business on Thursday, June 19, 2008, the travel 
will be deemed approved by the Executive Board and it will be so recorded in the minutes of 
the next meeting thereafter.   
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